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Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 
 
Welcome Back! 
 
It was so lovely to see you all this morning and welcome your children into school for the beginning of a new 
academic year.  It’s always very uplifting to see them eager to get into school with big smiles and hellos! 
They’re all full of happy tales about their holidays, where they have been and the exciting activities they’ve 
done. 
 
As always we have a very full, fun packed year ahead with our curriculum design leading the activities, units of 
work, trips and visits.  A Dates for your Diary letter will be sent out at the end of the week so you can book 
those all-important days to see your children in school, look at their work and meet your child/ren’s class 
teachers. 
 
Next week will we begin holding our Parent Information Meetings where you will have the opportunity to find 
out what your children will be studying this year, routines and expectations for their year group, information, 
homework as well as being able to ask any questions you may have. 
 
The dates for these meetings are as follows: 
Year 3 – Tuesday 10th September @3.15pm 
Year 6 – Wednesday 11th September @3.15pm 
Year 4 – Thursday 12th September @3.15pm 
Year 5 – Tuesday 17th September @3.15pm 
Year 2 – Wednesday 18th September @3.15pm 
Year 1 – Thursday 19th September @3.15pm 
Reception – Thursday 26th September @3.15pm 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to ask parents driving to school to park considerately in the mornings and at 
home time.  We are very lucky to be situated and working in a village that is supportive of all we do and we 
would ask that you park with our neighbours in mind and not block off drives or park on double yellow lines. 
 
We very much look forward to seeing you and working with you for another successful year at St Bees Village 
Primary School. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

ESharp 

  


